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10 March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As I write to you, I am pleased to share that following half term, the number of cases of Coronavirus is very 
low and we hope that this continues as term advances.  
 
We will be continuing to reinforce the messages of good hand hygiene, social distancing and ventilation to 
keep levels of infection as low as possible.  We are pleased that although we have had some disruption 
caused by COVID related staff absence, we have been able to remain fully open aside from our storm 
closure day.  
 
As we have had some staff changes that take us through until the end of term, I thought it best to share 
these with you in the event that you need to contact the academy.  
 
We are pleased that since the half term break Miss Coleman has joined our Science department and will be 
teaching those lessons previously taught by Mr Smith until the end of the academic year. In Modern 
Foreign Languages we are joined by Miss Baylis who many of the students will have met previously when 
she has worked with us in this capacity before. Additionally, as Mr McCreery has left the academy, Mr 
Deacon will be teaching his PE lesson commitments until we have recruited to that position. 
 
If you have any queries and are unsure of which member of staff to direct them to, please do speak to 
reception or email us at enquires@looeca.net and your communication will be directed to the appropriate 
person. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 Mr Scott Yalden  
 Headteacher 
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